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Richardson County Sheriff warns of scam attempt
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff's Office is warning the public about
phone scammers posing as representatives from the Publishers Clearinghouse.

The callers ask for personal information and for the people they contact to send
them money.

The Sheriff's Office reminds you to never give out personal information over the

phone, to never agree to anything from this type of call and to NOT send any
money.
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